
Music 

 

Students should listen to a musical selection of their choice, for a time 

period of about 3 minutes.   A reminder that when we listen, we close our 

eyes, rest our bodies and turn out the lights.   We try to put pictures in 

our heads of what we are hearing.    

 

After listening to your musical choice, please draw a picture of what the 

music made you think of.   Please have an adult write the title of the 

music on the back of your paper. 

 

We will share and discuss our pictures in class.    


